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Availability of the 2022 Half-Year financial report 

 
Paris, 28th July 2022 – Korian, the leading European care and support services group for the 

elderly and fragile, announces that the 2022 half-year financial report has been filed with the 

AMF (Autorité des Marchés Financiers). It is available to the public in accordance with 

applicable laws and can be downloaded on Korian website 

(https://www.korian.com/en/investors) and on the AMF website (www.amf-france.org). 

This half-year financial report includes in particular the condensed consolidated financial 

statements as at June 30th, 2022, the half-year activity report, the declaration of the person 

responsible for the half-year financial report and the statutory auditors’ report. 

 

 

Next Events 

Q3 Revenue: 27th October 2022  

 

About Korian 

Korian, the leading European care services group for elderly and fragile people. www.korian.com 

Korian has been listed on Euronext Paris Section A since November 2006 and is included in the following 

indices: SBF 120, CAC Health Care, CAC Mid 60, CAC Mid & Small and MSCI Global Small Cap 

Euronext ticker: KORI - ISIN: FR0010386334 – Reuters: KORI.PA – Bloomberg: KORI.FP 

 

 

 

INVESTOR RELATIONS 

 

Sarah Mingham 

VP Investor Relations 

& Financing 

sarah.mingham@korian.com 

Tel: +33 (0)1 55 37 53 55 

Carole Alexandre 

Deputy Head of 

Investor Relations 

carole.alexandre@korian.com 

Tel: +33 (0)7 64 65 22 44 
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